et e HEALTHCARE

508-295-6264

info@nextstephc.com

To:  All Interested Parties
From: William H. Stephan, Chief Financial Officer
Date: April 6, 2021

Re:  Notice of Public Hearing — Wareham Healthcare (License 0904)

On or about March 30, 2021, you received notice of Wareham Healthcare’s (the
“Facility”) intent to voluntarily discontinue and close the Facility, effective on or about July 28,
2021. The notice also included a copy of the Facility’s draft closure plan, which is also posted
at the Facility.

The Facility in coordination with the Department of Public Health (DPH) has scheduled a
public hearing on the closure. The public hearing will be held at 6:00 p.m. on April 21, 2021
via telephonic conference call. Please use the following information to join the call at that time:

Dial in Number:; 888-390-5007

Participant passcode: 8108064#

If you have any questions prior to the call, you may contact David Laplante, Facility
Adminisirator at Wareham Healthcare, (508)-295-6264. You may also e-mail us at
info@nextstephc.com. A copy of this public hearing notice will also be posted at the Facility
and be made available by the Facility’s Administrator upon request. DPH will accept written
comments until 9:00 pm on April 21% at HFL LicenscAction@Mass.Gov.
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